
400 East Trade Street               Charlotte, NC  28202 

 

 
PLAN REVIEW SHEET 

Date:  1/13/15       Staff Contact: Brian Horton 
         Telephone: 704-353-0018 
Petition:  2015-036 
  Paul Kardous      Email:    bhorton@charlottenc.gov 
         Attachments: N/A 
 
 
I. SUMMARY REMARKS: 

 
The conditional plan notes indicate that a new bus stop pad will be built along Monroe Road.  However, this improvement was already completed 
by the prior development.  The note should be changed to indicate that the bus stop pad will be retained by the new development.  Please contact 
me if there are any questions related to this request.  Thank you. 
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